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Drop by the Floral Pop-up on Wednesday, Nov. 29 outside The Service Hub, Building D,

Newnham Campus on Wednesday, Nov. 29 from 10 a.m. to 3 p.m. to explore a stunning

array of holiday arrangements for purchase.

Holiday arrangements include:

Charlie Brown tree

Small greenery arrangements

Evergreen sprays

Wreaths

Please note that this sale is cashless.
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